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Hello,

I am writing to you as a concerned resident from La Habra, CA who has lived here and enjoyed the surrounding
areas of the city of Whittier my entire life. I am writing to urge you to please reconsider the destruction of the
beautiful trees currently residing on Greenleaf Avenue in Uptown Whittier.

Those trees are important to the community and the local environment. They not only beautify the community and
provide shade for people enjoying themselves in Uptown Whittier, they are also a home to local birds and other
wildlife and they help purify our air that we breathe.

Removing these trees would be detrimental for everybody. Our community cannot afford to lose anymore greenery.
With the effects of climate change on the rise, we need to fight to preserve the trees that we do have left, and if
anything, need to be planting more trees into our communities.

Please do not remove the these beautiful trees. It would be absolutely tragic to lose them.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Adahli Trejo
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